
Submitter: Sarah Watkins 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1015 

This is redundant. 

This is just another tax on hard working people of the State. 

This does nothing to fix the mental health issues going on. 

Taking rights away from law abiding citizens doesn't make criminals have higher 

moral character. 


